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The City's plan includes a road connection through Sycamore Park. Please abandon this idea.
It's an expensive and intrusive piece of infrastructure that will detract from the new bike trail
and other features of the park and add very little benefit. It's a poor use of public dollars. Why
not expand the walking trails instead if, as the plan states, we're trying to increase walking
connectivity between neighborhoods? Cars don't need a short cut, and full streets are not
needed for walking and biking.

Thank you.
Jessica Cook
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